
By RESS August 16, 2022

Ms. Nancy Marconi
Registrar
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Marconi:

Subject: Electricity Distribution Licence No. ED-2002-0556
2023 Electricity Distribution Rate Application (EB-2022-0042)

On August 3, 2022, Hydro Ottawa Limited (“Hydro Ottawa”) submitted an application

(“Application”) seeking the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) approval for proposed electricity

distribution rates and other charges, effective January 1, 2023. The Application and supporting

materials were submitted via the OEB’s Regulatory Electronic Submission System (“RESS”).

The support materials included, in pdf format, the below attachments:

Attachment 4-4-2(B): IESO Final Verified 2017 CDM Summary Report

Attachment 4-4-2(C): 2018 Program Participation and Cost Report

Upon request from OEB, Hydro Ottawa has submitted via RESS the MS Excel version1 of the

above attachments.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require anything further.

Sincerely,

Original approved by April Barrie

April Barrie
Director, Regulatory Affairs
Directeur, Affaires réglementaires
aprilbarri@hydroottawa.com
Tel./tél.: 613 738-5499 | ext./poste 2106
Cell.: 613 808-3261

1 Excel versions of the documents were provided as part of EB-2019-0261 and are unchanged.
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